TOWN OF LOVELL
MINUTES OF SELECT BOARD MEETING
January 3, 2023
PRESENT:  Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Jack Jones, Larry Fox, Heinrich Wurm, Eric Gulbrandsen
Meeting was convened at 6:00 PM
 ITEMS ADDRESSED

1. The minutes of the meeting of December 27, 2022 were approved as presented.
2. Heinrich Wurm discussed planning in general and personnel needs for the support of the Planning Board.  The Select Board requested that Mr. Wurm provide a scope of services required of the needed support person, so an advertisement can be prepared with the intent to hire someone with these capabilities.
3. Larry Fox indicated that one of the Public Works personnel gave there notice and will be leaving as of 1/12/23.  The Select Board indicated that an advertisement will be prepared and published to replace this person as soon as possible.
4. Larry Fox indicated that the grinding and disposal of wood debris at the transfer station is very costly…exact cost not yet developed but is under investigation.  Research to develop alternatives and costs to eliminate this pile is under way.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45PM.                                                   Minutes recorded by Jack Jones

